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March 19, 1975

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

Many thanks for your call the other day when I was on my bed of pain. I greatly 
appreciated hearing from you and very thoughtful also for you to send along a 
copy of the catalogue of your show. I am so pleased that it has gone over this 
well and that you are keeping busy selling prints. Nothing quite so satisfying 
as actually making sales.

I am still laboring along with the remnants of my Polish cold. I simply seem unable 
to throw it off and the warm weather has not arrived so there is no chance to bake 
it out. I additionally seemed to have slipped my back out again so that the whole 
thing is compounded to a really miserable state. Maybe warm weather will bring 
us some relief!

Sal joins in love and fond greetings to you. 

Sincerely yours,

Director
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